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March 16, 2022 

As a loyal friend and supporter of the American GI Forum (AGIF), our mission is to give back and make a 

difference in the lives of others. We appreciate all of our troops for their dedicated service, sacrifice, 

hard work, and/or time away from home.  We thank them for protecting our country and providing us 

with the fundamental right we call Freedom.  AGIF is composed of veterans and their families 

throughout the United States, with a focus on veterans’ issues, education, and civil rights. Its motto is 

“Education is Our Freedom and Freedom should be Everybody's Business”. 

 

The American GI Forum, Modesto Chapter cordially invites you to attend the 22nd Annual Scholarship 

Fundraiser on Saturday, April 23, 2022.  AGIF awards annual scholarships to encourage and enable 

veteran students to continue their education. Together we take them another step closer in achieving 

their goals and becoming productive citizens.  

 

In order to continue this tradition, our students need scholarship support, and we need your help. With 

your generous tax-deductible donation there are several ways to contribute: 

 

• Become a Platinum, Silver or Gold sponsor 

• Reserve a table of 8 for your Family, Company, Corporation or Organization  

• Purchase a business card placemat advertisement 

 

A committee member will be contacting you as a follow-up to this letter.  If you would like to arrange a 

meeting, please feel free to contact me at (209) 765-7356. We appreciate any contribution; it is through 

partnerships such as yours that strengthens our community. On behalf of the American GI Forum, PFC 

Oscar Sanchez Chapter we would like to thank you in advance. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Steve Fimbrez 
Commander 


